Robert Soltess

My foremost concern is that the CCA rules must maintain the integrity of the cap. The ultimate
goal of this law is to achieve our greenhouse gas limits and improve air quality, especially in
overburdened communities. Ensuring that emissions do not exceed the cap is critical. When
designing program details, maintaining the cap should be one of the primary goals. We must get
moving in this critically important work. Thank you for your hard work in making this a reality and
helping Washington to lead the nation.



